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OC Streetcar Project Update

An update on the OC Streetcar project was provided to the Orange County Transportation Authority
Board of Directors on March 26, 2018. Subsequently, several actions have occurred related to the
overall project schedule that merit another update.

Receive and file as an information item.
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